

Gold Class Newsletter

Ms. Vicky & Ms. Amanda

May 14, 2018

What We Are Learning

This week we are wrapping up our school year, talking about the beach and some of the wonderful sea creatures found there.

The children are eagerly counting down the days until the end of the school year, and have been busy preparing for graduation.



Thank you to all the moms, grandmas and aunts that came and shared muffins with mom. The children had a wonderful time.

Spanish Words:

El Sol- Sun La Arena- Sand

Cap/Gown and T-Shirt money is due. Please pay as soon as possible.

FIELD TRIP

Summer Packets will be sent out soon. If your child will be attending Montessori this summer, please sign and

return permission slips as soon as possible.

Cap & Gown- \$15 T-Shirt- \$8



Website: www.mountainhomemontessori.com

- May 23rd & 24th We will be taking the graduates to First Baptist
 Church for rehearsal around 8:30 a.m. and returning around 10:30
 a.m. on both of these days.
- May 24th Graduation Program- The program begins at 6:30 p.m., but we need the children to be brought 15 minutes early so we can get them ready for the program. All children need to come dressed in their new

Montessori graduation t-shirt, blue jeans and tennis shoes. Please have the caps and gowns on a hanger with names on everything.

- May 25th End of the Year Party- All Montessori children are invited to join in the fun while we celebrate the end of the school year.
- May 28th Memorial Day Montessori will be closed. This week will not be prorated.